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O'Donnell, Shanna

From: Cecil Thomas <CThomas@ghla.org>
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2021 4:25 PM
To: Del Ciampo, Joseph; O'Donnell, Shanna
Cc: 'Stovall, Marcy'; amy@almesq.com; Chapman, Bill (bchapman@ctbar.org); Keith Soressi
Subject: Proposed Amended Rule 8.4(7)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  

Dear Attorney Del Ciampo and Attorney O’Donnell, 
 
Thank you for your facilitation of our meeting on Proposed Amended Rule of Professional Conduct 8.4(7).  I appreciated 
the opportunity for such a productive conversation, which allowed us to better understand the respective positions of 
the Statewide Grievance Committee and Office of Chief Disciplinary Counsel, and to explain the ways in which the 
Connecticut Bar Association (CBA) proposal seeks to address those concerns.  
 
Given our discussions, we will not be revising the CBA proposal (2020-012c) at the present time.  We look forward to the 
opportunity to discuss the proposal with the Rules Committee at its February meeting. 
 
Thank you again for your efforts in bringing us together and your capable facilitation of our discussion.   I hope you both 
have a restful weekend.    
 
Best regards, 
 
Cecil J. Thomas 
Chair, CBA 8.4(7) Working Group 
2020-21 President-elect 
Connecticut Bar Association  
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